30th.January,1899,

Gentlemen,

I duly received M}.Pau]sen's letter of the 20th.instant,
respecting the equipment proposed for Messrs.J.Scott & Co's Nos.104 & 105
and in reply thereto,] have to state that,in view of the service for
which these vessels are intended, the equipment proposed will be approved
for the figure 1,as recommended by Mr.Pgulsen.

The two approved plans,forwarded for reference,are also

returned enclosed.

I am,Gentlemen,
Your obedient Servant,

(8gd.) A.G.DRYHURST.

The Surveyors, Secretary.
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